
Purchase Request #7
Regular Board Meeting December 10, 2024

Consideration of Approval of Contract Extension for 
Oracle and Banner DBA Services

ADMINISTRATION RECOMMENDATION/REPORT
The District President recommends that the Board of Trustees approves the extension 
of the contract for Oracle and Banner DBA Services from Anatta IT Solutions, Inc. for 
the District.

BACKGROUND
Anatta IT Solutions, Inc. provides Oracle and Banner Data Base Administrator (DBA) 
Services to help support current Banner programming, Workday data conversion, 
migration, integration, and other services.  
 
Request For Proposal Number 4501 was issued to procure Oracle and Banner DBA 
Services and awarded by the Board of Trustees on May 24, 2022.  The RFP stated that 
the contract would be for three years, but the approved Board agenda only had the 
contract in effect for 27 months.

IMPACT OF THIS ACTION
This contract extension will provide continuing services to ensure all programming, data 
conversion, migrations, and integration is completed.    

BUDGET INFORMATION (INCLUDING ANY STAFFING IMPLICATIONS)
The Board has approved a total spend authorization of $385,500 and the current 
contract spend is approximately $191,550.  This contract extension request is through 
May 31, 2025.

MONITORING AND REPORTING TIMELINE 
The new contract term is June 1, 2022 through May 31, 2025.  
                                   
RESOURCE PERSONNEL
Dr. Abe Johnson, SVP Campus Operations
972-985-3760


